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Dear Members 
 
I know the Committee will join me in wishing all our Members a very 
Happy New Year and hopefully a peaceful one. 
 
Our last meeting of year in December was the Christmas Party and 
many thanks again to all the committee who helped organise a fun 
evening with sewing, quizzes, raffles and mince Pies.  I think  we 
ended the year on a happy note but I am afraid to say that our next 
Meeting (this month) is now on zoom.   
 
I think you will have all received a note from Karuna.  Katherine has 
managed to get Gillian Travis from Yorkshire to give us a talk on the 
Quilts she made during Lockdown.  Gillian is a great traveller and 
during lockdown she walked a long way, camped on the moors and 
hurt her ankle! 
 
This Meeting will now take place on Zoom on Wednesday 5 January. 
The Meeting will be recorded and Britt will send you a link  if you are 
unable to be with us tonight. 
 
Our February Meeting is also a zoom meeting with Jo Avery.  If any 
member needs help with zoom please get in touch with Britt.       
Hopefully by March we will be back at the Barn Hall. 
 
Unfortunately I forgot to take any pictures of the Christmas party but I 
did take a picture of Pippa’s Angel and if you would like to send me 
your finished Angels I will post them on the website! 
 
Sandy 
 
 



Future Dates 
 
 
 
26 January 2022  Spring Quilt Festival, Ardingly 
  26 January—Friday 28 January 2022  
 
 
 
19 March—24 December 2022  The Magical Quilts of Wales  
 Town hall Lampeter,SA48 7BB 
 
 
28 April 2022   The National Quilt championships Sandown 

  Thursday 28 April—Saturday 30 April 2022 
    Sandown Park Racecourse   
 

|The Quilt Centre is well 
worth a visit and now 
hopefully the Exhibition 
will take place from 
March 2022 


